THE HEATHS' PRAYER LETTER

January 2005

Dear Prayer Partners:

We would like to express our appreciation for the many calls and emails both to the mission office and to my family, expressing your concern regarding the report that we were missing in the aftermath of the tsunami.

There seems to have been some confusion regarding this incident. We were incorrectly listed as missionaries to India, which resulted in the report that we were missing. However, we have never served in the countries of India or Indonesia. While we did serve for many years in Micronesia, we returned to the United States in July of 2003, where we have remained ever since. We currently serve as the Deputation Representative for World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions.

Thank you for your many prayers for our ministry. While we are grateful that the tsunami did not affect us personally, there are many who were affected. Please continue to uphold them in your prayers.

Yours in His Service,

Dalton & Norma Heath